

DUNNINGTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

Pear Tree Lane Dunnington York YO19 5QG Tel 01904 552910

dunnington.primary@york.gov.uk

www.dunningtonprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Caroline Hancy
head.dunningtonprimary@york.gov.uk

27th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

School Lunches

Please see below the options for school lunches for the week commencing 6th June 2022:

Week commencing 6 th June 2022			
Day	Main Course		Dessert (also daily choice of fruit or yoghurt)
Monday	Option 1 Option 2	Sausage, chips and beans Jacket potato and beans	Shortbread
Tuesday	Option 1 Option 2	Beef chilli and rice Macaroni cheese and garlic bread	Apple pie and ice cream
Wednesday	Option 1 Option 2	Fish finger wrap with salad Tomato and cheese pasta	Forest fruit crumble and custard
Thursday	Option 1 Option 2	Chicken and sweetcorn pizza with wedges Cheese and tomato pizza with wedges	Chocolate surprise muffin
Friday	Option 1 Option 2	Battered fish and chips Jacket potato and cheese	Summer drizzle cake

Queen's Platinum Jubilee Celebration- Wednesday 25th May 2022

What a fantastic day we had celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee!

A huge thank you to staff, parents and children alike for their outstanding efforts and support, ensuring the day was a truly memorable experience.

We really did take a 'trip down memory lane' learning about key events, toys, food, fashion and music from each decade. The children's performances of songs from each decade were incredible and I'm sure will stay etched in our minds for a very long time. The kitchen staff provided us with a magnificent 'Royal Picnic' and we were totally overwhelmed by the brilliance of entries for our 'Great British Bake Off and Bake Sale' which raised a whopping £512.84 for our two chosen charities. We will post some photographs on the school website very soon.

We will post photographs of our celebrations on the school website very soon for all to enjoy.

Message for Reception Parents

Please could we ask that after half-term, as we begin to prepare the children for transition to year 1, all parents say goodbye to their children in the line in the main playground and not at the EYFS door. Many thanks for your continued support, Mrs Elliott.

Change of Date for KS2 Sports Days

Due to unexpected alterations to the Y5 residential trip, it has been necessary to amend the dates for our KS2 sports day. This will now be held on Thursday 7th July with a cancellation date of Tuesday 12th June 2022. I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

Additional Communication W/C 23.5.2022

This week you should have received two additional pieces of communication:

- Information regarding our Summer 2 PSHE Unit of Work- 'Changing Me'
- Information regarding class organisation for 2022/23

Please contact the school office if you are missing any of these important letters.

Safeguarding- Five Minute Read for Parents

Please find a link to this week's '5-minute read' on 'Online Tutoring- Keeping Children Safe'

I hope you all have a very relaxing and enjoyable half-term and look forward to seeing you all on Monday 6th June 2022.

With very best wishes,

Caroline Hancy

Attachments

• 'Online Tutoring- Keeping Children Safe'